Quincy Public Schools Benefits Committee Minutes — March 6, 2018

Attendees — Stu Musgrove, Randy Stark, Teresa Kemp, Andy Hoskins, Carol Nichols, Cheryl Dreasler,
Valerie Bordenkircher, Valeria Paden, Darla Rardon, Julie Stratman, Jen Drew

1. Lab Card —Teresa Kemp reported that the Lab Card program is functioning as designed and that
it is well utilized.

2. The need for conducting a diabetes survey again was discussed and the consensus was no.
Teresa Kemp to work with Blessing on a way to increase QPS employees’ awareness of the
Diabetes Management Program

3. Legal Shield and Identity Theft Protection thru American Fidelity. Teresa to introduce this
option and its features to QPS employees before summer vacation.

4. Other —There were no new issues with claims processing. The process for resolving balance
billings is to be communicated to employees in March by Healthscopes/Teresa

5. Action for next meeting — All  Identify any points we wish Healthscopes to focus on during the
insurance signup presentations.



